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N O T I C E
The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to all the delegations and, on instructions from the Chair of the Committee on Administrative and Budgetary Affairs (CAAP), wishes to inform the delegations that the visit to the “Casa del Soldado” (2600 16th Street NW) is scheduled for Thursday, September 12, at 10:00 a.m. 

The Chair wishes to let the delegations know that the Inter-American Defense Board (IADB) has parking facilities and, furthermore, for delegations with no transportation, the IADB will provide a 16-seat vehicle, which will depart the OAS Main Building at 9:30 a.m.

The IADB will make a presentation on its budget.

The Chair kindly requests that you confirm your attendance by tomorrow, Wednesday, September 11, 2013, with the committee secretary, GMoncayo@oas.org 
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